
Communities Committee – 12th January 2021 

Item 10(e) – Eskdale Road Grass Verges – Email from Resident 

Good morning, 

I hope this email finds you well.  

Unfortunately, in this occasion I am writing to complain about the state of the grassed areas towards 

the bottom end of Eskdale Road, which covers outside the property numbers 42 & 44 Eskdale Road.  

I am aware that there is very little in the way of parking spaces here as a majority of properties have 

drive ways. However, some consideration towards parking certainly wouldn't go amiss.  

As you will see from the photographic evidence attached, the grass verges outside my property (44 

Eskdale Road) & my neighbours property (42 Eskdale Road) has been churned due to vehicles 

parking and driving on them.  

I have identified that these vehicles belong to trades people working on property numbers 44 & 45 

Eskdale Road. As you will see it the photos, my neighbours at number 44 have a driveway & also a 

tarmac area prior to their boundary. There are also areas outside the property of number 45 which 

will be more sufficient than parking on a grass verge which is constantly being churned.  

I am asking for and would appreciate something to be done about this. Perhaps some form of 

deterrent be placed in order to preserve the grassed areas such as small boulders or possibly 

wooden posts. The current state makes the street look shoddy, unpleasant and uncared for. It also 

shows a complete lack of respect towards the community.  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards, 

Sarah Dixey-King  

44 Eskdale Road 

 

 

 

 


